
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: April 20, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: PC 06-10: 615 and 617 W. Pleasant (Buckingham Orchard Subdivision) and 

614, 618, 620, 622, 624 & 626 West Meadow Avenue (Lyonhart Manor 

Subdivision) 

 

    

At the April 6, 2006 Village Board meeting the Village Board approved a first reading of 

Ordinances associated with PC 06-10.  The petitioners and staff are now proceeding with 

finalizing the annexation agreement documents and the final plans associated with the project.  

However, in order to complete this activity the petitioners are requesting that the Board continue 

all matters associated with PC 06-10 to the May 4, 2006 meeting. 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

The petitioner requests that the Village Board continue all matters associated with PC 06-10 to 

the May 4, 2006 meeting. 
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